
THE FOLLOWING LIFEWORKS SUPPORT SERVICES ARE STILL 
AVAILABLE TO CLIENTS:
 
The Youth Resource Center (YRC) will operate walk-up services for individuals 26 and 
younger experiencing homelessness.

Staff will provide the following basic needs to clients briefly outside the north lobby 
(YRC entrance):

•	 Bus passes, food/drink, mail, hand sanitizer, socks, feminine hygiene, 
handwashing station and a phone.

•	 WiFi and outlets will be available outside the building until further notice.
 

 

•	 Existing clients can still maintain connection to their case workers, peer supporters or 
employment specialists by contacting them via phone/email. If you are in need of your 
support’s contact information, please call the main LifeWorks number (512) 735-2400.

•	 If you are a new client seeking LifeWorks services, please call the main LifeWorks 
number (512-735-2400) to be connected with programs and centralize intake. 

•	 If you are not already connected to a counselor or peer supporter, and need immediate 
mental health attention, please call Rebecca Chavez for counseling (512-735-2166) or 
Beth Hutchinson for peer support services (512-735-2195).

•	 If you are uninsured and are experiencing symptoms of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
such as fever, dry cough, and/or trouble breathing, please call CommUnity Care 
immediately at (512) 978-8775 instead of going directly to a clinic. This hotline will 
operate from Monday-Friday from 8 a.m., to 5 p.m.

LIFEWORKS IS COMMITTED TO PRESERVING THE HEALTH OF OUR 
CLIENTS, STAFF AND COMMUNITY MEMBERS. 

In response to the City of Austin’s recommendations to prevent the 
spread of COVID-19, LifeWorks offices are now closed to the public. 
Many services are being offered remotely, and LifeWorks can be 
reached on our main phone line during regular business hours at 
(512) 735-2400.

lifeworksaustin.org YRC call/text line: (512) 473-9125

YRC WALK-UP HOURS:

Monday – Friday from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m.
835 N Pleasant Valley Road
YRC call/text line: (512) 473-9125
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